
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

31 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
SEND Careers Fair at Reading College Thursday 7 April 
 
I wanted to write and let you know of a fantastic opportunity we have to attend a careers fair that is specifically 
for local SEND students looking for employment, apprenticeships and supported employment in the future. 
Working in collaboration with The Careers and Enterprise Company and Reading College. 
   
Students will be supported by Manor Green staff and will be taken to and from school by car or minibus. The 
visit to Reading College will be 10.30am -1.30pm and the students will receive a free packed lunch and 
refreshments* and a goodie bag to take home.   
 
The aim of the visit will enable students to talk with, and listen to local employers and apprenticeship 
providers. Reading College will also be running tours, so that students can see first-hand the facilities and 
the types of courses that are up and running from there.  
  
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Sara McKay  
Careers and Enterprise Leader  
Monday-Thursday 
T: 01628 513800 ext:2628 
M: 07483066055 
E: sara.mckay@manorgreenschool.co.uk  
 
*Students can bring their own packed lunch and refreshments if they do not want the one provided to them 
by the college. 


